
-----Original Message----- 
From: Deborah Kaiser [mailto:dlkaiser@me.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 2:02 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I would like to go on record as being a supporter of the fiduciary standard rule and fee-only planning.  
We think it is important for people to understand who profits from the recommendations they are 
receiving and that there are no incentives for financial planners in recommending products for the 
wrong reason…if the financial planner profits on recommendations that do not benefit the customer.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Deb Kaiser 
KC, MO  
 


